
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Minutes of July 12, 2005 
 
The Meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:05 A M. in the Sisson House. 
 
Present were: Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T. Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary and John Harold, General Registrar.  The Secretary presided. 
 
The Board discussed administrative procedures to be taken with a view to the General 
Registrar’s salary becoming a part of the City Salary Plan.  No final decisions were 
reached. 
 
The Board agreed to order 500 Ballot Sets for the November 2005 election. 
 
The Board met with City Sign and Signal personnel to discuss signage issues for the 
November 2005 election. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11: 35 A M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary 

 

 

 
 
 
 


